
SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Minnie Rowe Sunday Sch. class hosting.  Please join us.   

 

WE’RE LOOKING FOR A FEW GREAT WOMEN:  If you want to have 

lots of fun and enjoy great fellowship all while advancing the 

Kingdom of God, we have a place for you on our team!  Ladies, 

please come join us for our annual Salad Supper and see what 

we’re all about!  WMU inspires and equips women to be radically 

involved in the fulfillment of the Great Commission.  On Tuesday, 

October 11th at 6:00pm, bring a salad and a friend to our old  

Fellowship Hall to dine and to celebrate what God is doing in our 

midst.  We’re praying to grow our membership so we may have 

more impact as we live on mission amongst a lost and hurting 

world.  Please sign up in the Narthex or see Sharon for more in-

formation.   

 

OUR NATION MUST HONOR GOD:  Franklin Graham writes, “Our 

country’s in trouble.  We’re in trouble spiritually.  We’re in trouble 

racially.  We’re in trouble economically.  We’re in trouble political-

ly.  The only hope for the United States of America is Almighty 

God.”  Our job as Christians is to make the impact of Christ felt in 

every phase of life—religious, social, economic, and political.  But 

we must not do it in our own strength or wisdom.  We can only do 

it as we surrender ourselves completely to God—allowing Him to 

work in us.  Come honor God with us in Richmond on October 

12th where we will pray with Franklin Graham seeking God’s 

blessing on America.  We will drive the GPBC van to the prayer 

rally so please sign up in the Narthex.  See Sharon for more infor-

mation.   

 

A CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS COMMITTEE MEETING will be held 

October 10th at 7:00pm.   
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